
     

May 03, 2024  

  

The Honorable Tom Cole     The Honorable Rosa DeLauro  

Chairman       Ranking Member   

Committee on Appropriations                  Committee on Appropriations    

U.S. House of Representatives     U.S. House of Representatives   

Washington, D.C. 20515     Washington, D.C. 20515  

  

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

  

I am requesting funding for the City of Tustin’s Security Improvement Project in fiscal year 

2025. The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Tustin, located at 300 

Centennial Way, Tustin, CA 92780.  

  

The City of Tustin is lacking proper security technology at various locations throughout the City, 

including the historic South Hangar, parks, youth centers, and gyms. In order to mitigate criminal 

activity, the City of Tustin is requesting federal funding to purchase new security cameras. 

Funding will support the purchase, implementation, and installation of this new technology and 

will greatly enhance the safety and security of Tustin residents. In 2023, the North Hangar in the 

City of Tustin burned down. Installing security cameras at various places of interest, including 

the South Hangar, would provide law enforcement with additional tools to prevent another 

disaster. This project aligns with the purposes of section 1701(b)(8) of the Omnibus Crime 

Control and Safe Streets Act of 1968 (34 U.S.C. § 10381(b)(8)) by providing funding to enhance 

public safety. Supporting law enforcement through the purchase and installation of tools such as 

cameras and technology supports the federal government’s public safety missions and 

initiatives.  

  

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family.  

   

Sincerely,   

  

Rep. Young Kim  

Member of Congress 

 


